
Announcements continued 

 

October is our 2nd clothing collection of the year.  Since most of you are doing your fall 

cleaning about now, it's a good time to look at those clothes hanging in your closet.  If 

you haven't worn it in two years-get rid of it. You are not going to wear it 

now!  Anything that is in good condition and clean can be donated to CWS (Church 

World Service).  Just bring all your clothing to church and place it in the narthex.  The 

Mission Committee will see that it gets to the proper place.  Please no used underwear 

but new underwear in any size is appreciated. 

 

Our next free Community Meal will be held on this Thursday, October 24 in our 

handicapped accessible Smith Fellowship Hall from 5:30-6:30 P.M.  The menu will be 

spaghetti w sauce and meatballs, garlic and plain bread, tossed salad, fruit salad, and 

desserts from Weis Markets.  The sign-up sheets will be in the narthex for volunteers to 

cook, serve, clean up, and contributions of specific food items.  Please feel free to come 

and join us. 

 

Trustee Workday is this coming Saturday, October 26. 

   
   The Toys for Tots box is in the Narthex. Pickup will be the 2nd 

 week in December. The need is same as last year. Gifts for boys and girls in the ages of 9 

to 12 years old can be jewelry, games, watches, personal care items.  

 

 

If you would like to order Sanctuary Flowers in memory or in honor of someone or a special 

occasion, all the Sundays in November are available. 
 


